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It is vitally important that the City of Everett cease discharging harmful pollutants into Puget
Sound. Personally, I am concerned about the health of my young grandchildren, who use the
beaches in Edmonds, the Kitsap Peninsula and the San Juans. As a concerned citizen who values
our Northwest wildlife, I am concerned about fish (including salmon) that we eat, and the
magnificent Orcas, who are struggling with a huge toxin load accumulating in their bodies. City of
Everett, this has gone on too long, and it's time to step up.


